
 

 

14 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Following on from the email sent yesterday about the East Surrey College Taster Day a 
number of students have contacted me to let me know that they have only been able to 
make ONE choice for the Taster Day (rather than TWO – one for the morning and one for 
the afternoon). I have been in touch with the college and they have advised that you 
should take the following steps to make your second subject choice: 
 
“Please tell your students, in terms of the booking system, you can only select 1 ticket at 
a time, so you will need to go through the process for the 1st subject until the checkout 
and from there click ‘Continue Shopping’ to go back and select the 2nd session of choice.” 
 
PLEASE MAKE YOUR CHOICES AS SOON AS POSSIBLE TO MAKE SURE YOU GET 
THE SUBJECTS THAT YOU WANT! THE DEADLINE IS 17 MAY. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs J Pearce 
Careers Lead 
 


